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ATLANTIC RESEARCH CORPORATION
PINE PIOGE PLANT - 751 WE' LINGTON RO GA.NESV:LL,EMRGINW22055-?O3-754-am

April 3, 1981

101 Marietta Street N.W., Suite 3100

N

Von'ds 7

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Conmission, Region 11 / ﬁfﬂgg}?izk 430
Atlanta, GA 30303 19, Ef

Attention: James P. 0'Reilly, Director
Reference: IE Bulletin 80-22

Dear Sir:

It has been determined that the source connector in use by Atlantic Research
Corporation (NRC License %gégggggzggjjks not the Autcmation Industries quick
disconnect Model 200-520- referenced in NRC EI Bulletin 80-22. Our source
utilizes an Automation Industries Model 3607 and has been nodified in accordaiice
with the NRC order for modification dated November 21, 1979.

Yours truly,

(
Maynard W. Grove
Radiation Safety Off.er
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cc: Director, Division of Fuel Facility
and Materials Safety Inspection
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 0555
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